THE NATIONAL 9/11 FLAG:  A living piece of American History
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Program

Procession of Honor Guard and Posting of Flag Guard 

 

Presentation of Colors







Pledge of Allegiance Eagle Scout Dakota Eastham 
National Anthem: Danni Askew, McAyla Hegre and Hayley Horntvedt
Retirement of Honor Guard 

Opening Remarks by New York Says Thank You Founder, Jeff Parness 
Retirement of the Colors 
Open Stitching








Reassembly of Honor Guard 

Folding and Removal of Flag
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The North Dakota Patch

The North Dakota restorative patch was constructed of fabric from threeflags that flew over the North Dakota State Capitol.
In memory of Sergeant Steve Kenner nominated by Rebecca Dean, Maleah Nelsen, Amanda Feller and Clint Fleckenstien
Sergeant Steve Kenner person was a police officer for the City of Bismarck North Dakota he was killed in the line of duty on 8 July 2011. We have an amazing city that's been remarkably safe for the most part, and that is largely due to the influence of Sergeant Kenner. He was a remarkable man that left a lasting impact on those he met AND those he didn't. The community has rallied around the Police Department in a show of support for their tragic loss and the entire community feels Sgt. Kenner's absence.  Hundreds of citizens attended his funeral the Bismarck Civic Center since no local church could contain the number of people arriving to pay tribute.  Hundreds more lined the streets of Bismarck and Mandan with flags and homemade signs as the procession made its way to the North Dakota Veterans Cemetery
Officer Brad Jerome, Sgt. Cody Trom, Officers Jason Bullis & Noah Lindelow of the Bismarck Police Department nominated by Dan Donlin

On Friday, July 8, 2011 at approximately 10:38 p.m. several police officers from the Bismarck Police Department were dispatched to a domestic disturbance call of a man armed with a knife.  Sgt. Steve Kenner eventually located the male suspect who was inside a van with tinted windows parked on the street.  The suspect failed to comply with the Sergeant's command to show his hands.  The suspect, behind the dark tinted windows, fired a shot from a .45 caliber handgun, striking and killing Sgt. Kenner.  Officer Brad Jerome had arrived on the opposite side of the van and returned fire, striking and disabling the suspect.  A team of officers courageously approached the van (suspect's condition unknown) in order to rescue Sgt. Kenner, however, he was already gone.  The officers took the suspect into custody.  Sgt. Kenner's family, wife & 4 kids, are heroes, Officer Brad Jerome is a hero, as well as the officers who approached the van, risking their lives to attempt to help Sgt. Kenner and to take the subject into custody.  
Deb Kenner nominated by Amanda Fuller

Deb Kenner is the widow of Sergeant Steve Kenner.  He worked with my husband who is also an officer here in Bismarck.  He took pride in his job, and left behind a wonderful family of 4 children his wife and all of the police officers who he worked with.  Deb also works at the police department.  I feel that this would help her know that her late husband will never be forgotten, and will be remembered for all that he did including putting his life on the line to save others.  
Brian Benesh nominated by Brianne Skachenko
My father served as a medic in the army and is a disabled Vietnam Veteran. He has suffered greatly from the cost of war and continues to struggle with it to this day. My father started a program called "Adopt a Vet" a few years back.  He asks that anyone who goes to the cemetery on Memorial Day or Veteran's Day put a flower on a Veteran's grave so that no Veteran is forgotten. For the past few years, my father goes to each Cemetery in Dickinson, ND and cleans each Veteran's grave before Memorial Day. He gets on his hands and knees and pulls all weeds around the grave stone and replaces any that are damaged.  He then puts a flag at each Veteran's grave.  He purchases these flags with his own money and asks nothing in return.  He just wants to make sure that no Veteran is forgotten. My father has been asked to come to the local high school and talk to the students about the price of war and how we need to continue to support our military.  He has been the guest speaker at several Memorial Day services and proudly talks about the POW flag and the meaning behind it and how no Veteran should ever be forgotten. My father truly knows the price of freedom and truly knows what the flag stands for.  This opportunity would be a huge honor for my father.
Rosemary Fleck nominated by Doris Weiss
This woman has single handedly been sending packages to our troops with individual personal sized items along with cards and letters.  She raises money for postage and supplies, much of which she supplies herself.  Her love and devotion for our troops is awe inspiring.  During the recent flood in ND - many of the items were destroyed.  I know she will rally and re-supply so she can continue to show love and support to our troops.  Her speeches bring one to tears as she shares the love and support the troops send back by way of letters of encouragement and cards.  The soldiers share the items with others if they are short and also the cards/letters.  She is at least 60+ years old and this is her life, letting our troops know that are loved, appreciated and supported.  
Robert Arso nominated by Teri Arso

Robert Arso came to North Dakota via the U.S. Air Force and was stationed at Minot Air Force Base.  He was a member of the North Dakota National Guard, serving as a Battalion Command Sergeant Major and acting Brigade Commander Sergeant Major for the 818th Medical Battalion in Operation Desert Storm. He has been teaching electronic technology since 1969 and currently holds the title of Department Chair, Professor of Electronics/Telecommunications Technology at Bismarck State College. I chose to nominate my dad, Robert Arso and think he should be given the privilege of stitching the National 9/11 Flag because of his accomplishments in the military and educational arenas.  For the past 30 plus years he has shared his knowledge with the students at Bismarck State College in an effort to stitch together productive individuals with careers that will help them build productive lives and be good citizens.
Mark Haegele nominated by Rhonda Haegele

Mark Haegele was deployed to Afghanistan with the 2nd CEB (Combat Engineer Battalion) and was attached to the Eagle 4 snipers. He was clearing the way and stepped on an IED in April of 2011 and both legs were amputated and his arms severely injured. He is currently at Walter Reed for rehabilitation and has been an inspiration for so many with his positive attitude and determination to meet his platoon on legs when they come back in October. He is a true hero to our proud state of North Dakota!
Brad Volk nominated by Sharon Haegele

Brad was instrumental in establishing the Patriot Guard Riders in the State of North Dakota and served as the first Captain for our State. Their mission has been to shield the mourning family and their friends from interruptions created by any protestor or group of protestors. Brad has attended hundreds of funerals of fallen heroes, showing respect to their families and communities. He has sent hundreds of care packages to our military overseas and supported them for what they do in defending our country. He has revisited and comforted families of fallen heroes long after the death of their loved one, and so much more.
With special thanks to State of North Dakota  for providing the  material  for the North Dakota  restorative patch.
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